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POSTED: Jan. 7, 2025 

Morrow County is accepting applications for a vacancy on the County Budget Committee (Position 2). 

The Budget Committee consists of the members of the Board of County Commissioners, and an equal 
number of citizens at large. The citizens are appointed by the governing body and serve terms of three 
years. 

The Budget Committee reviews and, if a majority of the committee feels it is necessary, revises the 
proposed budget submitted by the budget officer. 

The Budget Committee also hears and considers any testimony presented by the public about the budget. 

Budget Committee members serve a three-year term, this vacancy is for a term ending June 30, 2027. 
Committee members must reside and be a registered voter in Morrow County Oregon. 

Applications will be taken through January 31, 2025. To apply, submit an to the Morrow County 
Finance Director at PO Box 867, Heppner, OR 97836, or, in person at 110 N. Court St, Heppner, OR 97836. 
Applications may also be submitted electronically to: kince@morrowcountyor.gov . Applications may be 
obtained in person or at https://www.co.morrow.or.us/bc-bc. 

https://www.co.morrow.or.us/sites/default/files/fileattachments/boards_and_commissions/page/331/compensation_board_appointment_request_application_2021.pdf
mailto:kince@morrowcountyor.gov
http://www.co.morrow.or.us/bc-bc

